
Saint Ninian’s Nursery Class Newsletter-June 

           “Where adventure, nurture and learning go hand in hand.” 
                           Our Nursery Values are: Friendship, Happiness, Kindness and Love  

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I can’t believe that we are now in the month of June, where has the year gone! 
This is a busy time for us all particularly the children who are getting ready to move into Primary 1 in 
August. We wish them well with their final weeks of transition and look forward to welcoming them into 
school after the summer holidays. 
There are lots of things to look forward to this month as we celebrate the value of ‘love’-see the newsletter 
for further information about the events we have planned. 
 
Mrs Roy – Depute Head Teacher (Acting) 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Value of the month 
Each month we will choose 1 of our 

Nursery Values to focus on with the 
children. 

 
During the month of June we will be 

focusing on: 
 

Love            
 

HOME LEARNING  
Please share any home learning with 
us via your child’s online journal. It 

would be great to see!  

                      

Inspection Update from Mrs Purdie 
 
Sincere thanks for your support during our recent inspection. I cannot begin to put into 

words how proud I am of our children and staff for their outstanding efforts during the 
inspection. Collectively, we were all so proud to showcase our great wee nursery and 

school. The inspectors described it as a very positive week and a privilege to visit St 
Ninian’s! We now await their full report with feedback and our grades. This is likely to 

be published in August and I will be sure to share the news as soon as I receive it!  
 

Mrs Purdie 

 
 

    St Ninian’s Nursery Rhyme of the Month       

                 Incy Wincy Spider 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_6fwkxtp4b

w 

 
Incy Wincy Spider climbed up the water spout, 
Down came the rain and washed the spider out, 
Out came the sunshine and dried up all the rain, 
And then Incy Wincy Spider climbed up the spout 
again. 

 
HOME LEARNING Have fun at home practising this 

little rhyme-we’d love to see some videos/photo’s on 

your child’s journal! We’ll be joining in too at nursery.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Staying Safe Outdoors 
 

As the sun starts to shine and the temperatures start 
to rise it is important that your child is prepared for 

their day in nursery. 
 

Please ensure your child has a hat in their bag which 
they can put on if the sun becomes warm and that 

you have provided some sun cream that can be kept 
in nursery and applied throughout the session if 

required. 
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Nursery Events-June 2023 

 
We can now confirm the arrangements for the events taking place in June: 

 

Wednesday 7th June – Moving Up Morning for preschoolers– 9.15-10.30am 

The children will have the opportunity to meet and work with their teacher and some of their new classmates in their P1 classroom. 

Each child will be invited to bring two adults with them to the Moving Up Morning morning. Whilst the children are enjoying time 
in their classroom, adults will be invited to stay and enjoy an informal chance to get to know other parents/families whilst enjoying 

a tea or coffee and a cake in our school hall.  
During drop off/pick up times this week Miss Fraser will be asking parents/carers to complete a GLOW form to confirm whether you 

will be attending this event. 
 

Wednesday 14th June – Picnic in the Park – Lanthorn Play park (10am – AM session   2pm-PM session) 
Families are welcome to attend this event if they would like or are able to. There are some benches at the park but you are 
welcome to bring along a picnic blanket or collapsible chair to use. There are parking facilities near to the Lanthorn play park but 

there are no toilet facilities. 
We will be leaving nursery at 10am and returning to nursery at 12pm for the AM session and then 2pm-4pm for the afternoon 

session.  
The children will be provided with a packed lunch on this day to have at the park. 

 

Tuesday 20th June – Sports Day (10am – AM session   2pm-PM session) 

Families are welcome to attend this event if they would like or are able to. If you are coming along we ask that you park in the car 
park beside the shops and not in the main school car park. 

We aim to start the AM events at 10am and the PM events at 2pm. After the events your child can stay and finish their nursery 
session. We expect the activities to last an hour at the most. 

This will take place outdoors on the grass area (bottom field in upper area of school) Children will take part in some races and we 
may even ask the adults to join it too!!  

 

Tuesday 27th June-Leavers Event for preschool children (10.30am) 
This event is for all preschool children (AM/PM & FD) Families are welcome to attend this event if they would like or are able to. 

This will be held in the outdoor classroom area (in front of main school reception-weather permitting). If you are coming along we 
ask that you park in the car park beside the shops and not in the main school car park. The children will have the chance to sing a 

little song, be presented with their certificates/gift and have some photographs taken. You are welcome to stay and join us for some 
light refreshments and snacks to celebrate this special day!  

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 


